
 
 
On behalf of Women’s League, we would like to congratulate the 2017 YINR Annual Dinner honorees; 
Ruth and Bob Lewis, and Adina and Lawrence Garbuz.  Collectively their efforts have touched every 
feature of our YINR community. Moreover, Ruth and Bob and Adina and Lawrence have been true 
supporters and leaders of Women’s League programs and events.  In particular, Women’s League would 
like to thank Adina for all her hard work as a past co-president.   
 
Women’s League supports YINR members in all aspects of their lives, welcoming new neighbors, 
celebrating births and other smachot, and offering support in time of need or mourning.  We provide a 
framework for families to build friendships and connect with one another with social events and 
communal activities.  In addition, we raise critical funds to support our Shul, our Mikvah, and those in 
need within the greater Jewish community.   
 
It is only with the help of dedicated volunteers like tonight’s honorees and so many others, that 
Women’s League is able to support our community to the level that it does. We hope all our members 
are inspired by our honorees’ commitment to our community to become involved in Women’s League 
and the Shul.   
 
We thank you, Ruth and Bob, and Adina and Lawrence, for all you have done and all you will continue to 
do, and we wish you Mazel Tov of this well-deserved honor!  May you continue to go from strength to 
strength together with your beautiful families. 
 
Sarra Lorbert Co-President 
Sasha Fox Co-President   
 


